
White Paper: Trips, Slips &
Falls  –  New  National
Standards  Certain  to  Be  a
Game Changer

The standards for walkway safety have changed
– and the way slip and fall lawsuits are going
to  change  with  them,  reports  The  Expert
Institute.

The Institute has produced a white paper that outlines crucial
updates  made  by  the  (ANSI)  B101  committee  on  safety
requirements for slip, trip, and fall requirements, and how
they will impact defendant liability in more than half of all
slip and fall claims.

The information in this whitepaper will help readers:

Use new testing standards to prove defendant liability
Select better slip and fall cases
Understand  how  these  new  standards  will  affect  your
practice

Download the white paper.
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